
Hello All, 

Form Letter v2 

 
I am a resident of Georges Fair and I would like to strongly express my 
formal opposition to the building of a recycling plant/facility, on lot 6, DP 
1065574, New Bridge Road, Moorebank. This location is alarmingly 
close to my place of residence (Georges Fair) and am very concerned 
about the health risks, pollution (both air and noise), increased 
commercial/industrial traffic and other related negative effects this facility 
may bring to our residential community and to our children in particular. 
 
Additionally, the presence of such a facility so close to our place of 
residence goes directly against the reasons why we, as a community 
decided to make this beautiful place our home. I am also very concerned 
that the presence of such an industrialized facility will obstruct the 
potential capital gains/growth this home/investment may be capable 
delivering to our families. 
 
I would like to reach out to you, our government representatives, to 
please reject this plan of erecting a recycling plant or any industrial 
facility near Georges Fair and conserve the residential environment 
around this beautiful development. 
  



Name Address 1 Address 2
Iñaki Gimenez ibgimenez@nalco.com
Shannon Stirling shannonstirling85@gmail.com
Catherine Wong catherine.wong2012@gmail.com
Kristine Gimenez 42 Schulten Street Moorebank NSW 2170
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